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   Date 

    
   Contact person 

   Pension desk 
Our reference Enclosure(s)  Telephone 

 - (050) 522 50 65 
Subject Email  
Your pension has been transferred to 
Stap 

astellas@stappensioen.nl 

  
Dear, 
 
Your pension has been transferred from Stichting Pensioenfonds Astellas to Pensioenkring Astellas at Stichting 
Algemeen Pensioenfonds Stap (Stap). This was done on 1 January 2024. We sent you a letter about this in January. 
The amounts transferred are set out below.  
 
Your pension remains the same 
Your pension was transferred with due care. No changes were made to your pension during the transfer to Stap. 
 
Your pension after the transfer 
Details of your pension as it is with us are provided below. These are the amounts following the transfer.    
 

 

Your pension with Pensioenkring Astellas on 1 January 2024 

 
Retirement pension for you as an ex-partner 

 
€              gross per year 

 
 
 

 

Your pension with Pensioenkring Astellas on 1 January 2024 

 
Special partner’s pension for life 

 
€              gross per year 



 

 

 

 
 

 
Page number 
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Information about the transfer of your pension 
This is the last letter you will receive regarding the transfer of your pension.  
 
Letters you have already received 
√  A letter from Pensioenfonds Astellas announcing the transfer of your pension.  
√ A welcome letter from Stap, containing information about your new pension fund and how we will 

communicate with you.  

√ A letter from Pensioenfonds Astellas with details of your pension before the transfer.  

√ A letter from Stap containing personal information about the amount of the transferred pension. This letter 
discloses details of the pension that arrived at Stap. This is the letter that is now in front of you. 

 
Want to know more?  
Personal information about your pension with Stap can be found when you log in at www.stappensioen.nl/login. 
There you will see your data and personal documents. You can log in easily with your DigiD.  
 
You can find our pension scheme rules, annual report and investment information at 
www.stappensioen.nl/mijnpensioen/documenten. 
 
Do you have any questions?  
We will be happy to help. You can find more information on the website at www.stappensioen.nl. Or you can chat 
with us via the website. You can also contact us by phone on (050) 522 50 65. We are available from Monday to 
Friday, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Or send us an email at astellas@stappensioen.nl. If you contact us, have your pension 
number            handy. It will help us serve you better. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gerard Frankema 
Director of the Administrative Office 
Stichting Algemeen Pensioenfonds Stap     
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